

## Peter Skene Ogden Secondary School

Peter Skene Ogden Secondary P.O. Box 910 100 Mile House, B.C. VOK 2E0 Phone: 250 395-2461 Email: psoinfo@sd27.bc.ca

Cariboo Regional District
File No. 400-80
MAY 1 9 2023

May 17, 2023

Gerald Pinchbeck Suite D, 180 N. 3rd. Ave. Williams Lake V2G 2A4

Dear Gerald Pinchbeck,

On behalf of Peter Skene Ogden Secondary School and this year's graduating class, we would like to extend our sincere appreciation for your generous support in the form of the *Cariboo Regional District Bursary* to be announced during the graduation ceremonies on June 16<sup>th</sup>, 2023. You are welcome to attend our ceremonies to meet your recipient after the ceremonies.

If you would like to contact the recipient of your award, we ask that you do so after the ceremonies being held on June 16<sup>th</sup>, 2023. Please notify the office at 395-2461 or email <a href="mailto:psoinfo@sd27.bc.ca">psoinfo@sd27.bc.ca</a> no later than June 30, 2023, for the student's contact information. This will give you an opportunity to share a little history of your organization or the circumstances of your bursary/scholarship with the student.

The recipient will be receiving a letter containing information regarding the scholarship/bursary donor contact name and address, amount of award, etc.

The Recipient of the Cariboo Regional District Bursary for 2023 is:

## Julian Turcanu

It is the assistance from the community that gives us, as administrators and teachers, the support to continue to do our best to provide a quality education for the young people that we serve.

We thank you again for your generosity,

PSO Scholarship Committee